
     
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Temporary Closure of Tennis Court  
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

We are writing to inform you that Tennis Court No. 4 will be temporarily closed from      

29th April 2024 to 12th May 2024 for maintenance and conversion to a hard court surface 

in preparation for future tournaments.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this temporary closure. We 

believe that the conversion to a hard court surface will significantly elevate your tennis 

experience and contribute to the growth and success of future tournaments. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

 

 

Patrick Wong  

General Manager 

27th  April 2024  
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